
To whom it may concern, 
 
 
      I am disgusted by the Australian Government's decision to lift the live export ban and demand 
that it be reinstated immediately. 
I also support the passage of the Live Animal Export Prohibition Bill and the Live Animal Export 
Restriction and Prohibition Bill to put a permanent end to all live animal exports.   
 
I also recommend that an Australian Animal Welfare Council be established to provide accurate 
independent advice on animal welfare matters as the current Goverment has obviously allowed the 
inhumane treatment of animals to continue for a number of years.   
 
 
Phil Moody 
 


